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I am grateful to TCAG for their representations on behalf of all those who remain certain that the
LTC should not go ahead because the sheer amount of literature involved in the DCO process
has been beyond me to read, digest and comment on fully. Reading TCAG's submissions has
been of great help to me and has kept me in firm belief that if the LTC goes ahead, it will be one
huge mistake, financially and environmentally etc., and there would be six years of construction
hell as a result.
I hope that common sense prevails the huge black cloud that has been hanging over our lives for
years now will be lifted


